
              
 
 
 

 
24th May 2011, London 

 
The next meeting of the Forum will be on Tuesday 24

th
 May 2011 starting at 10.30am (with coffee from 10.00) and 

finishing by 3.30pm. 
 

Woburn House, 20 Tavistock Square, Bloomsbury, London, WC1H 9HQ 
http://www.woburnhouse.co.uk/contact.aspx  

 
Programme 

 

1. Welcome and opening remarks Chair 
 

10.30  

2. Using Electronic Health Records to Support Patient 
Empowerment 

Mike Denis, South London and Maudsley 
NHS Trust 
 

10.35 

3. The Health Research Support Service (HRSS) Pilots 
and an update on the Research Capability 
Programme 
 

Kerrie Woods, Research Capability 
Programme, DoH 
 

11.25 

4. Progress with the Best Practice Working Group on 
NHS-HE Connectivity 
 

Mark Blakeman, University Hospital of 
South Manchester NHS Trust. 

11.55 

5. Lunch 
 

 12.30 

6. Public Sector Network (PSN) Developments Ian Wilcox, PSN Programme 
 

13.15 

7. N3 JANET Gateway Phase II Update Max Finch, Department of Health 
 

13.40 

8.  Re-using health-care recordings: update - 
principles and good practice guidance 
 

 
Suzanne Hardy, HEA Subject Centre for 
Medicine, Dentistry and Veterinary 
Medicine, Newcastle University 
 

14.15 

9. Update on the Pathways to Open Resource Sharing 
through Convergence in Healthcare Education 
(PORSCHE) project 

14.35 

10. Update on Content Issues including the AHSC pilot 
 

Betsy Anagnostelis, Royal Free & UCL 
 

15.00 

11. Closing remarks 
 

Chair 15.30 

 
 
 

To register please email Malcolm.Teague@ja.net 

The NHS-HE Forum 
 

Advancing healthcare by sharing information and 

expertise in health, higher education and research  
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